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 Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a busy few weeks we have had in school with so many opportunities for children to learn 

together! We were so proud of all the children who took part in the Small School Athletics com-

petition, coming third overall. Staff commented on the superb behaviour of children at Young 

Voices and I have enjoyed hearing all about the evening from children, staff and families. To-

day our football team are competing in a tournament at AFC having practised hard after 

school.  

It was lovely to speak to so many parents at parents' evenings and phonics and reading meet-

ings. I hope that you found these meetings beneficial. As always, if you have any questions, 

queries or comments, please do get in touch.  

Next week is our last week of the half term before our break. It is going to be another busy 

week too! 

On Wednesday we will be marking Safer Internet Day in school. Children will be celebrating 

and learning based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations 

about life online’. we are celebrating by putting children and young people’s voices at the 

heart of the day and encouraging them to shape the online safety support that they receive.  

On Thursday we will be celebrating Children's Mental Health Week. This year's theme is 'Let's 

Connect'. We will be all taking part in activities designed to encourage children (and adults) to 

consider how we can make meaningful connections that support our mental health. Children 

are invited to wear their own clothes as a way to express themselves and donate to support 

mental health initiatives in school. Donations can be made on School Spider. 

On Friday Oak class are completing a 'Penguin Waddle' to raise money to adopt a penguin, 

inspired by their work in Geography, Science and English.  

Please remember that from 17th February we will no longer be using School Money or Parent 

App.  Please log in to School Money and bring accounts up to date and any credits will be 

transferred across to School Spider by 20th February 2023.  These systems have been replaced 

by School Spider.  Please ensure you are using the app and can access your account.  Along 

with the app for messaging, forms and payments, School Spider are currently designing our 

new website. This is due to go live after half term.  

Finally, our current programme of Extra Curricular Clubs will end on Friday 10th February.  A new 

programme will be sent out next week to start with effect from Monday 27th February.  You will 

be notified via School Spider when these are open and ready to book.   
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KEY DATES 

Mon 6th Feb  Oak Class leading Worship in Church, 3pm (parents and carers invited) 

Thu 9th Feb  Child Mental Health Day  

Fri 10th Feb  Oak Class sponsored ‘Penguin Waddle’ 2pm (parents and carers invited)   

Fri 10th Feb  After school clubs cease.  

Fri 10th Feb  School closes for half-term 

Mon 20th Feb  School opens 

Tue 21st Feb  Friend of Treales School Disco (more details to follow on School Spider) 

Wed 22nd Feb  Bags2School Collection,9am  

Wed 22th Feb   Tempest Photography in for class photographs  

Fri 3rd Mar   Year 6 Dental Survey. 9.45am  

Thu 30th Mar  Friends of Treales Easter Bingo 

Fri 31st Mar  School closes for Easter, 2pm finish (no Wrap Around Care After School) 

Contact details 

bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk (Mrs. Harling) 

head@treales.lancs.sch.uk   (Mrs Hill) 

www.trealesceprimary.org 

  I Am Mighty Awards have been presented to the following children: 

 

                                        Well done and keep up the good work. 

W/c 23th Jan   W/c 30th Jan  

Reception Amber  Reception Chloe 

Year 1 Isla  Year 1 Sam 

Year 2 Noah  Year 2 Archie 

Year 3 Alice  Year 3 Bethany 

Year 4 Amara  Year 4 Sadie 

Year 5 Thomas  Year 5 Summer 

Year 6 Erin  Year 6 Alicia 

mailto:bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk
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3 

Community News 



 

4 

Community News 


